Reminder for STAR+PLUS, STAR Kids and STAR Health: New EVV Bill
Codes and Modifier Combinations Effective Dec. 1

November 21, 2022

As a reminder, starting Dec. 1, new Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) personal care
services Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) and modifier
combinations will be effective for:

e STAR+PLUS
e STAR Kids
e STAR Health

Refer to HHSC's Oct. 31 notice for more information.

Contact BCBSTX_EVV_Questions@bcbstx.com with questions about these updates.
You can also refer to the last page of the EVV contact guide (PDF) for MCO contact
information.
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